
DEAR ELECTED REPRESENTATIVE 
 
I AM VERY UPSET THAT HB 3063 IS BEING FAST TRACKED. 
 
For many citizens of Oregon, the imposition of mandatory vaccinations may create a 
potentially life threatening situation.It is not acceptable for this  Congressional body to 
make hasty decisions to impose mandatory medical  actions that could harm the lives of 
the citizens of Oregon. 
 
I suffered vaccine-related injuries as a child. Additionally my own daughter suffered 
vaccine-related injuries that are documented by medical professionals. For that reason I 
believe that we must maintain the right to Medical exemptions for CHILDREN AND 
ADULTS from vaccines in Oregon. 
 
I am writing to tell you that I STRONGLY oppose HB 3063, the bill to end all non-medical 
vaccine exemptions for Oregon schoolchildren. I believe parents should ALWAYS 
have  rights to refuse vaccinations without being coerced, and I believe all children 
should have access to an education regardless of vaccination status. 
 
Please join me in opposing any attempt to make vaccination of all citizens in Oregon 
mandatory. Please oppose HB 3063 along with me. Thank you 
  
Sincerely, 
Lisa Catranides 
 
Lisa Catranides  
424 Helman St 
Ashland, Oregon 975230 

 


